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26th May. 2016 
 

To Eastern Asian Chess Federation, 

 
Eastern Asian Youth Chess Championship 2015 
Seoul, Korea, 4th Aug. ~ 11th Aug., 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam. 
 
On behalf of Korea Chess Federation, I have the honor of inviting Eastern Asian 
Federation to the Eastern Asian Youth Chess Championship 2016 to be held in Gyeonggi-
do, Korea between 4th and 11th August 2016.  
 

I am very pleased to re-invite you all again to our beautiful country Korea, which 
successfully hosted Eastern Asian Youth Chess Championship in August 2016. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
HYUN, Insuk 
 
President,  
Korea Chess Federation 


